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Acting Chief State Prosecutor and Chief 

Prosecutors of Prosecutions Discuss Legality 

Protection Initiatives 

 

Prishtina, 23 August 2024 – The Acting Chief 

State Prosecutor, Mr. Besim Kelmendi has held a 

regular collegium with all the chief prosecutors of 

the country's prosecution offices, representatives 

of the prosecution offices and prosecutors of the 

Office of the Chief State Prosecutor, which was 

also attended by representatives of the US 

Embassy in Kosovo. 

 

During this meeting, Acting Chief Prosecutor 

Kelmendi discussed with the participants about the 

initiatives for the protection of legality.  

In this regard, the Acting Chief State Prosecutor 

has requested from the Chief Prosecutors of the 

Prosecution Offices that the initiatives for the 

protection of legality by case prosecutors be as 

professional as possible and in accordance with 

the standards of drafting criminal records.  

Also at this meeting, the exchange of information, 

especially in cases that are in the interest of public 

opinion.was discussed

 


